Planting Seeds of Hope

Monthly



Sunscreen

It's starting to get warmer... Therefore, the children will be going outside to play on the playground more. We encourage all parents to bring in sunscreen for their child, so the children do not get sun burnt. When you bring in the sunscreen a medication form will need to be filled out and signed. Please check the expiration date to make sure the sunscreen is not expired and try the sunscreen at home first to check for side effects.

Butterflies @ PSOH

The Preschool &Pre-K will have butterflies during the month of May. The children will be able to see the wonderful transformation of caterpillars turning into beautiful butterflies.

The Center is CLOSED on Memorial Day!

Staff Appreciation Week May 3rd-7th

Please make sure you thank your children's teachers for the great job that they do.

Our Birthday's

Spencer~11th Cornellia~22nd Kendall~26th Cecilia~28th

Red Nose Day is Thursday, May 27th

We will be collecting non perishable items for our local Salvation Army for the entire month of May.

Pre-K Graduation

Our Pre-Kindergarten class will be graduating from our Center on May 28th @ 11am. The ceremony will take place in the Church's Sanctuary social distancing between families and masks will be required by all attendees.

Shoe Safety Guidelines

Due to the playground mulch on the playgrounds and the stairs, we ask that the children wear closed toed shoes that have a back strap. This is for their safety. If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Center's office.